
I am requesting that you expedite review and clearance of the attached information collection titled 
“Registration of Mortgage Loan Originators.”  This collection is part of an interagency rulemaking in 
which NCUA has been involved with the other federal banking agencies.  The agencies have each 
approved the final regulation and it published yesterday in the Federal Register, 75 Fed. Reg. 44656:  
http://www.ncua.gov/Resources/RegulationsOpinionsLaws/final/741-761-75fr44656-201-18148.pdf.  
The interagency proposed rule was issued last June 74 Fed. Reg. 27386 (June 9, 2009):  
http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2009/pdf/E9-13058.pdf and I was not involved in the proposed rule 
process, however it has come to my attention that NCUA has not yet submitted an electronic submission
through the ROCIS system.  Please note that the notice and request for comments regarding PRA was 
contained in the proposed rule, 74 Fed. Reg. at 27399-401, where each agency set out its estimates 
regarding respondents, burden hours and so forth and comments were accepted for the PRA analysis 
portion of the rule until August 10, 2009.  

Regina Metz mentioned that she has been working with the other agencies, along with you in working 
on this joint rule and that you are aware of the specifics of the collection.

NCUA received no comments regarding PRA compliance or its estimates as presented in the proposed 
rule.  In order for NCUA to coincide release in conjunction with the other banking agencies, the NCUA 
requests expedited processing/clearance of the collection.  We apologize for the inadvertent error of 
not submitting the collection at an earlier time.  My office was short-staffed due to my absence during 
much of early 2010.  Please let me know if there is any additional information you would need to 
expedite your review.  Thank you.
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